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Dear Reporter Suite Customer, 
 
As previously announced, we have made the difficult decision to retire Reporter Suite. 
Effective May 15, 2024, access to Reporter Suite and any data and files will come to an 
end.   
 
We thank you for your business and look forward to continued innovation and 
development of products and services to support stenographers. 
 
Thank you for being a valued customer, 
Stenograph 
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